
February 15, 2022

Nettingham Middle School Yearbook
PLEASE READ CAREFULLY!! DEADLINES ARE COMING!!!!

We have been busy working on the 2022 Nettingham Middle School yearbook and are really excited
about it! The yearbook will be packed with student portraits, events, candids, and activities and is the
best and most permanent way for your student to remember this school year.

To be 100% guaranteed to have a yearbook for your child, you must purchase by February 25th (which is
the also the last day to order any extras like personalization in addition to the yearbook for Spring
Delivery schools). After that date, yearbooks may be available for purchase, but you take the risk of
the school selling out and your child missing out. We want every student and family that wants a
yearbook to have one, so please make sure to purchase by February 25th by clicking the link or QR
code below.

PURCHASE

Buy A YEARBOOK LINK Here or use the QR Code

We Need Pictures!! Here’s how you can submit pictures directly.

Questions?Email any questions to parkyearbook@spfk12.org

The students are working really hard to make this yearbook the BEST!!!
Thank you!
Ms. DiMaggio - Yearbook Advisor

https://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A05187730
mailto:parkyearbook@spfk12.org

